
GATE Students 

Have you ever heard of an escape room?  In them, 

you have to solve a series of clues to break out and 

be free.  Redwood is hosting our first Digital Break-

Out Box activity which is a collaborative game using 

computer text, images, and links to clues. You will 

work in partners to solve the clues to race to the 

end of the puzzle.  All three grade levels will 

compete together. 

           

Date:  Wednesday, December 5th 

When:  3:15 to 4:15 

Where:  Ms. Salvoski’s room, Room 28 

Sign up:  See Ms. Salvoski  (in Room 28) for sign- ups 

Seats are limited and it is on a first come, first served sign up 

basis! 

Sign ups for 8th grade start Wednesday, October 24 

Sign ups for 7th grade begin Nov 1st 

Sign ups for 6th grade start Nov 7th 


